
Donations: 
 

One thousand dollars from Coldwater Creek, Inc. Adopt a School 
Program to Miller Valley Elementary School to be used for a worthy cause 
yet to be determined. 
 
A Dell computer and monitor valued at $150 from Robin Andre to 
Prescott Mile High Middle School. 
 
A set of World Book Encyclopedias valued at $499 from Ms. Jody Weber 
to Taylor Hicks Elementary School. 
 
Three thousand dollars from Prescott POPS Symphony to the band 
program at Granite Mountain Middle School. 
 
A cello and violin valued at $885 from Mr. Hugh Johnson to Prescott 
High School. 
 
Miscellaneous art supplies valued at $100 from Ms. Elaine McDonald to 
Granite Mountain Middle School. 
 
Fabric valued at $50 from Ms. Diane Reker to the art program at Granite 
Mountain Middle School. 
 
A telescope valued at $260 from Mary and Robin Hansen to Prescott 
High School. 
 


